Three Rivers Endowment Trust 
2080 Three Rivers Blvd. 
Poplar Bluff, MO 63901

Dear Three Rivers Endowment Trust, 

I couldn’t be more thrilled to receive the Rocky Raider Scholarship! I’m sure there were many worthy candidates vying for this award, and I’m so grateful and honored to have been chosen. The financial peace of mind this scholarship brings will be hugely helpful in allowing me to focus on my studies this year. Like so many TRC students, higher education simply wouldn’t be possible for me without the possibilities that financial aid has provided me. 
 I’m working toward an associate degree in pre-sports medicine at Three Rivers, and my goal is to eventually earn a master's degree in the field. After a lifetime of cheering on TRC athletes as the school’s mascot, I’m ecstatic to finally find myself on this educational path. I chose this area of study because I want to dedicate both my academic and professional careers to the health and wellness of college athletes in the Southeast Missouri region and beyond. Thank you again, so much, for helping me achieve this.   

Sincerely,

Rocky Raider
